
The start of the year Fireball wise 2019 was dominated by collecting the number of required 
membership cards and boat stickers per ‘National Class Association‘ (NCA). Thanks to your 
support we were able to distribute the cards and stickers with hopefully a not too long delay. 
Until this date 707 membership cards and 412 boat stickers were issued. At the same time 
we were trying to get all NCAs in good order, i.e., to receive the names of the members of 
each NCA; it was too difficult this year. Hopefully for next year we achieve this goal with less 
effort. 

At the moment we have 13 active NCAs, 3 retired ones and of two we do not have a status. 

Until the end of August 2019 5 new Fireballs from professional builders and one ‘almost 
professionally built Fireball were released to the waters. Thus the newest Fireball bears the 
number 15162. Also we granted one amateur builder the right to build a Fireball according to 
the available plans; although this boat has not yet been measured. 

Looking forward we would like to improve the information we know of the various NCAs. The 
second goal is to get all the active NCAs in good order for 2020. Of course this can only be 
done with your ongoing support, thank you. 




